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. 

.

CANCELLATION OF BID NO. GEPF 01/2025 

VALUE-ADDED BENEFITS PROGRAMME (REWARDS 

PROGRAMME) SERVICE PROVIDERS FOR A PERIOD 

OF 5 YEARS FOR THE GEPF

Please be advised that the above bid placed on 

Friday, 17 January 2025 with the closing date of 

Monday, 10 February 2025 at 12:00pm has been 

cancelled.
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